
 

 

City of Gardena 

NOTICE OF UNSCHEDULED VACANCY 
 

NOTICE OF UNSCHEDULED VACANCY ON THE CITY OF GARDENA 
 

Pursuant to Section 54974 of the California Government Code, notice is hereby given that a 

vacancy exists on the Gardena Economic Business Advisory Commission. The unexpired term 

ended on July 18, 2023.  
 

Meetings are held every odd month on the third Wednesday at 12:00p.m. The Commission falls 
within the guidelines of the Brown Act (California Government Code §54950, et seq.) and all 
meetings are open to the public. 
 

Applications are available online at https://www.cityofgardena.org/commissions/ or by calling the 
City Clerk’s Office at (310) 217-9565. Please file your application no later than, Tuesday, 
August 1, 2023. 
 

Appointment to the Gardena Economic Business Advisory Commission shall not be made by the 

City Council for at least ten (10) working days after posting of the notice by the City Clerk’s Office.  

 

Dated: July 18, 2023 
 
 

   /s/ MINA SEMENZA     
MINA SEMENZA, City Clerk 

https://www.cityofgardena.org/commissions/

